
 
 

 

 
 

Date:  November 2, 2020 
 
To:  Environment Advisory Committee Distribution List 
 

 R. Forward  B. Bjerke  A. McNeill 
 A. Balram  H. Zbogar 

 
From:  S. Pacheco 
 

 
The following recommendation of the Environment Advisory Committee Meeting of 
October 13, 2020 was approved, as amended, by the Committee of Council on 
October 21, 2020, and approved by Council on October 28, 2020: 
 

EAC021-2020 

That it is the position of Brampton City Council, and consistent with the City 

position already in place with respect to the Heritage Heights Planning Area, that 

ERO Posting 019-2377 not include the 400 Series Highways for a streamlined 

Environmental Assessment, in so far as it impacts the Heritage Heights Planning 

Area within the City of Brampton, due to expected environmental and social 

impacts from the proposed 400 Series Highway Project in this part of the City, 

and that the Highway Project be subject to the full Environmental Assessment 

process. 

 
Note:  A. McNeill, Manager, Official Plan and Growth, Planning, Building and 
Economic Development, is hereby requested to make the appropriate submissions, 
in accordance with the recommendation above, through the Provincial 
Environmental Registry. 
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